
  
 

 
 

Network Notification 
 
Notice Date:  March 12, 2019  
To:     Ohio Medicaid and MyCare Ohio Providers 
From:     CareSource® 
Subject:  Electronic Visit Verification Training Update 
Effective Date: April 1, 2019 
 

 

CareSource wants to keep you informed about upcoming training requirements that impact you. Ohio 
Department of Medicaid (ODM) has posted guidelines about Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) Phase 2 
Training, which is required for Ohio Medicaid and MyCare providers to complete before EVV Go-Live 
on Aug. 5, 2019.   
 
Training registration for EVV Phase 2 will open April 1, 2019. Alternative options for training, including 
web-based and independent training formats, will be available May 6, 2019.  
 
Please refer to the Training Registration and Roadmap resource posted on the Training page of 
ODM’s website, www.Medicaid.ohio.gov/EVV. This resource provides detailed information about how 
the training will work, what to expect from the training, and what you need to do to satisfy the training 
requirements. On the website, you can also learn more about the EVV implementation, how it impacts 
you, and steps to take prior to EVV Go-Live. 
 
If you have any questions about EVV, please contact the ODM EVV Unit at EVV@medicaid.ohio.gov.  
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